Miss E Hickling **Executive Headteacher**

Mrs L Sanchez Daviu Head of School

Tel/Fax: 01622 842674





Kingswood Primary School

Cayser Drive Kingswood MAIDSTONE Kent **ME17 3QF**

Email: office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk Website: www.kingswood.kent.sch.uk

11th November 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

We have been invited to take part in a Carolathon to raise money for Demelza House. This will take place in Fremlin Walk in Maidstone on Friday 29th November from 4:00-4:30. We have done this in previous years and it is a fantastic opportunity to have fun singing while raising money for a very deserving charity.

We are unable to transport children to and from the venue. If you would like your child to attend, you will therefore need to arrange transportation for your child to and from Fremlin Walk in Maidstone. Children will not need to return to school after the event.

We would advise that parents/carers pick their child/ren up from Kingswood at 2.45pm in order to miss the school-run traffic and make their way down to the centre of town. If you require your child to be picked up by another parent/carer after the below form has been submitted, please ensure you have contacted the office in the morning to notify them of this.

Miss Foad will be attending to coordinate the singing, but we ask that you remain present during the event to supervise your children. I am sure that you would want to stay anyway to enjoy the children's singing; it really is a lovely experience.

Please complete the attached form and return to the office.

Kind Regards

Mrs L Sanchez Daviu Head of School

























Carolathon

Friday 29th November 2024



Name of child:	
I confirm my child will attend the Carolathon on Friday 29 th November.	
I will transporting my own child and agree to supervise them during the Carolathon.	
My children will be transported and supervised by:	
Signed:	
CONTACT NUMBER	